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2024 Year 6 Graduation Dinner Parent Volunteer Committee 

 
 
Dear Families, 
  
As you would be aware, we are just about to enter the last half of the school year. The end of primary 
school for our Year 6 students at Farrer Primary School, is approaching. The graduation this year will be 
held on Thursday 12 December. 
   
The previous success of graduation evenings has been largely due to the wonderfully creative and 
committed Farrer families.  
 
We are calling for parent volunteers to be a part of the planning committee for the Year 6 Graduation 
Dinner.   
 
A meeting will be held in the 6W classroom on Wednesday 24 July (Term 3 Week 1) from 5:00pm – 5:30pm 
for all parents and families who would like to be involved.  
 
We would encourage as many parents and carers as possible to attend as we value your input into this 
exciting time in your child’s life.  
 
At this meeting we will discuss suggestions from students regarding theme and food choice as well as 
identifying key contacts around communication/information and finances. 
 
If you cannot attend and would like to contribute to the planning, please put your e-mail address or 
phone number onto this form: https://forms.gle/gGQSdFjkt9XnAwez5  
 
Your details will then be passed on to the committee to help facilitate organisation of the graduation 
evening. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Lara Wilson, Lauren Uhr and Jodie White 
4 July 2024 
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